Michael Boggs

From: Carmack, Rick L. <Rick.Carmack@ardot.gov>
Sent: Monday, June 8, 2020 4:27 PM

To: Michael Boggs

Cc: Walter, Alan K.

Subject: RE: 3701 E Johnson Ave

Michael,

Please allow this email to serve as notification that ARDOT will not allow a sidewalk to be constructed within the State
right of way along the travel lane based on the open shoulder design of Hwy 49 at the proposed location (3701 E.
Johnson Ave.) Also placement at the back of the r/w would not be allowed due to the drastic drop in grade towards the
northern edge of the property as well as blocking drainage at the storm drain inlet just west of the existing driveway
entrance.

Respectfully
Rick Carmack
District Permit Officer

ur

Arkansas Department of Transportation
Rick.Carmack@ArDot.gov

District 10 Permit Officer

2510 Hwy 412

P.O. Box 98

Paragould, AR 72451

870-239-9511 Office

870-476-1922 Mobile

870-236-1156 Fax






